
Week 2                                                                            Summer Menu  

 

-Food will be available in-between meals for children who require this 

-All nursery children will have access to pureed fruit and mashed lunches to meet their developmental needs 

-All children with dietary restrictions will be catered for on request 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Morning Tea 
 

Vegemite on toast with 
assorted fruit platter 

 

Morning Tea 
 

Fruit Toast with assorted 
fruit platter  

 

Morning Tea 
 

Vegemite on toast with 
assorted fruit platter 

Morning Tea 
 

Greek yoghurt with 
assorted fruits and honey 

 

Morning Tea 
 

Vegemite on toast with 
assorted fruit platter 

 

Lunch 
 

Traditional fried rice 
(carrot, broccoli, corn and 

zucchini) served with 
chicken 

 
Vegetarian: Vegetable 

fried rice  
 

Lunch 
 

Burrito Bowl (Mexican 
mince with corn, beans, 
lettuce, cheese and sour 

cream) 
 

Vegetarian: Tomato 
based corn and bean 

burrito bowl 
 

Lunch 
 

Salad wraps  
-Ham, cheese and carrot 
-Boiled egg, lettuce and 

mayonnaise 
-Tomato, cucumber, 
lettuce, carrot and 

hummus 

Lunch 
 

Tuna patties with onion, 
zucchini, corn and carrot 
served with sweet chilli 

mayo 
 

Vegetarian: Vegetable 
patties served with 
tomato based sauce 

 

Lunch 
 

Pumpkin and spinach 
pasta bake  

 
  

Afternoon Tea 
 

Carrot and cucumber 
sticks with French onion 

dip and assorted fruit 
platter 

 

Afternoon Tea 
 

Carrot and cucumber 
sticks with hummus and 

assorted fruit platter 

Afternoon Tea 
 

Cheese and crackers with 
assorted fruit platter  

Afternoon Tea 
 

Rice crackers with 
vegemite served with 
assorted fruit platter 

Afternoon Tea 
 

Apple muffins served with 
assorted fruit platter 

 



Week 1                                                                            Summer Menu  

-Food will be available in-between meals for children who require this 

-All nursery children will have access to pureed fruit and mashed lunches to meet their developmental needs 

-All children with dietary restrictions will be catered for on request 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Morning Tea 
 

Vegemite on toast with 
assorted fruit platter 

 

Morning Tea 
 

Fruit Toast with assorted 
fruit platter  

 

Morning Tea 
 

Vegemite on toast with 
assorted fruit platter 

Morning Tea 
 

Greek yoghurt with 
assorted fruits and honey 

 

Morning Tea 
 

Vegemite on toast with 
assorted fruit platter 

 

Lunch 
 

Homemade Spaghetti 
Bolognese with zucchini 

and carrot  
 

Vegetarian: Plant base 
with Bolognese sauce 

 

Lunch 
 

Muffin Pizzas: 
-Ham and cheese 

-Tomato and basil (from 
The Learning Cottage 

garden) 
-Garlic and cheese 

Lunch 
 

Tuna macaroni and 
cheese with peas and 

carrots 
 

Vegetarian: Macaroni and 
cheese with peas and 

carrots 
 

Lunch 
 

Sandwiches: 
-Egg, mayonnaise and 

lettuce 
-Ham and cheese 

-Roast beef and cream 
cheese 

-Vegemite 
 

Lunch 
 
Corn and zucchini fritters 

served with Greek 
yoghurt  

Afternoon Tea 
 

-Ham and cheese scrolls 
-Vegemite and cheese 

scrolls served with 
assorted fruit platter 

 

Afternoon Tea 
 

Carrot and cucumber 
sticks with hummus and 

assorted fruit platter 

Afternoon Tea 
 

Rice crackers topped with 
a honied cream cheese 

and berried, served with 
assorted fruit platter 

Afternoon Tea 
 

Cheese and crackers with 
assorted fruit platter 

Afternoon Tea 
 

Banana bread with 
assorted fruit platter  

 


